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PIL is pleased that the crew of its 777 TEU Kota Raja, led by Master Capt Zheng 

Minjian and Chief Engineer Zhu Guangming, was commended for their 
professionalism, knowledgeability and commitment to safety when the U.S. Coast 
Guard conducted a port state control examination on the vessel in the Port of 
Guam on 15 June 2023. 

 
In a press statement issued by the U.S. Coast Guard on 22 June 2023,  Chief 
Petty Officer Mr Rod Bawar, who led the examination, commented, "The ship's 
crew demonstrated exemplary cooperation, ensuring a smooth and successful 
examination process. Their commitment to upholding safety standards reflects 

their dedication to protecting the port and maintaining a secure maritime 
environment." 
 
Well done to Capt Zheng, Chief Engineer Guangming and all sea colleagues of 
Kota Raja, for setting an exemplary example in conveying PIL’s focus on safety, 
security and sustainability. Please keep up the good work! 
 

#safety #security #sustainability 

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/hashtag/?keywords=safety&highlightedUpdateUrns=urn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A7077838810700513280
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/hashtag/?keywords=security&highlightedUpdateUrns=urn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A7077838810700513280
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/hashtag/?keywords=sustainability&highlightedUpdateUrns=urn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A7077838810700513280


 

 


